
Notes: 

Dear students and parents, 

Congrats to our Jazz Band for their wonderful performances at the Night of Jazz on Thursday and then Jazz 

LGPE on Friday!  Congrats also to all those who came out to Color Guard tryouts this past week-- the lists will 

be emailed out very soon!  This week we have our annual spring concerts!  Wind Ensemble performs Tuesday 

and Wednesday nights, and Concert/Symphonic perform Wednesday night only.  Then we have Senior Dinner / 

Percussion tryouts on Thursday followed by MB Kickoff Camp on Friday!  Can't wait to see you there!   

Stay informed and updated-- there's always a lot going on! 

Sincerely, 

David Roth 

This Week 

Mon 4/28 Percussion Ensemble 4-7 PM 

Tues 4/29 Spring Concert #1 (Wind Ensemble ONLY, with Palmer and McCleskey) 

Wed 4/30 Spring Concert #2 (ALL BANDS) 7PM 

Thurs 5/1 Senior Dinner @ Texas Roadhouse 4PM 

Thurs 5/1 Spirit Night @ Texas Roadhouse 

Thurs 5/1 Marching Band Percussion Tryouts 5-7:30PM 

Fri 5/2 MB Kickoff Camp 5:30-9:30 PM 

Sat 5/3 Taste of East Cobb (Jazz Band performance)  

Upcoming 

Mon 5/5 Leadership Training Week begins! 

Thurs 5/8 Spring Awards Night 7PM 

Fri 5/9 Night of Percussion 7PM 

BRING BACK YOUR B/W JACKETS THIS WEEK! 

Now that the cold weather is passed (fingers crossed), it’s time to return the Black and White MB jackets from 

the fall!  To return your jacket, bring it in FRESHLY WASHED (and smelling of the dryer sheet/fabric softener, 

NOT Axe Body Spray or similar!) to Mr. Roth in the band office. If you would like to purchase YOUR 

jacket, please bring in a check for $70 payable to KBBA (the cost of the jacket + embroidery + shipping).  If you 

would like to purchase a jacket in a different size, please bring in your jacket PLUS a check for $70 payable to 

KBBA and we will give you a jacket in the size you’d like. If you have LOST your jacket, please bring in a check 

for $70 payable to KBBA. 

 

SPRING CONCERTS 

All report times for Kell students are 6:15. Concert/Symphonic/Wind perform Wednesday night.  7PM 

start.  Wind Ensemble will also perform Tuesday night with the middle schools. Same report and start times. 

Can't wait to showcase these ensembles one final time on stage! 



 

STAR WORLDS 

We're so excited about STAR WORLDS!!  Percussion tryouts happen this Thursday 5/1 and MB Kickoff Camp will 

be Friday 5/2 for everyone-- get ready for a show that is going to be OUT OF THIS WORLD! 

 

MB KICKOFF CAMP 

Mark your calendars now! MB Kickoff Camp will be Friday 5/2 from 5:30-9:00 PM, with a new parent 

meeting/student pizza party from 9:00-9:30 PM.  ALL potential marching band members (including graduating 

seniors) are invited to attend! 

 

HOW TO PAY BAND DUES 

Unlike years past, paying dues through our website is no longer an option; paying online happens through the 

CUT TIME app.  You should have a link in your text messages from Cut Time; any time there's a program 

announcement made, you get a text from Cut Time.  This "magic link" directs you to your student's Cut Time 

dashboard.  Scroll to the bottom (PAST the announcements and events) to see your account balance and pay 

directly through the app.  It's very easy once you see where it is!  You can also always pay via cash, money 

order, or check to KBBA and drop in the wood box outside the band office! 

 


